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From: Valerie Weiss <valerieweiss31@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 1:52 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Rodeos

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Aloha Board of Supervisors.

As a previous 33 year resident now living out of state but with remaining strong ties to my forever SB
home, | am writing in hopes that some thought can be given to eliminating rodeos in the county, at both
Santa Maria and Earl Warren.

It seems in this day and age subjecting animals to pain and fear, especially in enlightened Santa Barbara,
would have long been a thing of the past. |just find it sad and unnecessary. Yes | am well aware of the
local history but let's come into the current time period please.

Itis not a humane form of entertainment.

Mahalo for your consideration.

Valerie Weiss
Kauai HI



